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April 15  K & 1st Library Visit 
 
April 19  School Spirit Day 
  Twins Dress Theme 
 
April 20  Kailua SDA Church 
  Education Sabbath 
  Program 
 
April  28 HMA 9-12 May Day 
  Program 
 
April 29  4th-6th Grade Art 
  Show at 6 PM 
 
April 30  Kindergarten-8th 
  Grade Field Trip to 
  HMA 9-12 
 
May 5  May Day Program & 
  Food Fair 4 –7:30 PM 
 
May 6  NO SCHOOL  
  May Day Rest 
 
May 16  Constituency Meeting 
  at 6 PM 
 

SPRING PORTRAITS 
 

Just a reminder that spring portraits 
were distributed.  Please make sure that 
payments and/or pictures is returned  
to the office or your child’s teacher.    

 
CONSTITUENCY MEETING 

 
Our end of the year Constituency 
Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
May 16, 2013 at 6 PM.  All parents and 
students are invited to come to this 
meeting. 

ILLNESS 
 

If your child is not feeling well, please 
keep them home.  Students that are sick 
are highly contagious for the first 24 
hours after medication has been given 
to your child.  They are also more likely 
to spread their illness to others that are 
healthy. 
 
 

OPEN ENROLLMENT 
 

We are currently accepting applications 
for the 2013-2014 school year.  For 
more information or to register, please 
see Aunty Maile. 
 
Please be aware that tuition and regis-
tration fees will be increased for the 
2013-2014 school  year.  More informa-
tion will be distributed at a later date. 
 
 

MAY DAY PROGRAM/FAIR 
 

Our annual May Day program and 
food fair is scheduled for Sunday, May 
5, 2013.  The food fair will begin at 4 
PM and our program will begin at 5:30 
PM.  Please mark your calendars for this 
event.  All students will be participating 
and each classroom will be selling food 
to raise class funds. 
 
Classrooms have begun to practice their 
dance for this event.  Each teacher 
knows what your child will need to 
wear.  Should you have any questions, 
please see your child’s teacher. 
 
We’re asking each child bring 1-2 leis to 
give out during our opening number to 
guests in the audience.   
 
 
 
 

KIPONA AWARDEES 
 

Just a reminder that all Kipona awardees 
must report and complete their Ho’oulu 
Kaiaulu hours by June 30th.  Otherwise 
you will lose your scholarship award for 
the 2013-2014 school year. 
 
The form is available online at 
www.ksbe.edu/finaid and must be sub-
mitted to KS Applicant Services Center.  If 
you have any questions, please call KS 
Applicant Services Center at (808)534-
8080. 

 
EDUCATION SABBATH 

 
Our last Education Sabbath program is 
scheduled at Kailua Seventh-day Advent-
ist Church on Saturday, April 20th.  Stu-
dents will need to arrive by 10:30 AM.  
Students will need to wear their black 
and white attire.  If you plan on staying 
for potluck, please bring a vegetarian dish 
to share.   
 

SCHOOL SPIRIT 
 

Our next school spirit event is scheduled 
for Friday, April 19th.  The theme for the 
day is Twins dress.  Students will be al-
lowed to come to school dressed in 
matching/similar attire. 
 
 

TUITION RATES FOR 2013-2014 
 

Please be aware of the tuition and regis-
tration increase for the 2013-2014 school 
year.   
 
*Early registration fee if paid by June 7th 
is $370. 
* Regular registration fee paid after June 
7th is $410. 
 
Tuition has increased $30 per month.  
Please remember that there is 10 tuition 
payments per year. 
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